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Words can barely describe the amount of shock and disgust that this legislation is
being discussed in the first place. Stripping away any part of our Human Rights Act is
a major mistake in any situation, never mind in a direct motion to target a vulnerable
class of people on a statewide level. Queer people and any other member of any group
has the right to exercise any gender identity they want and their decision to exercise
that identity should not have any bearing on if they are afforded protections in our
state.



